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Chris Allen

From: Silko, Tom <TSilko@Northstar.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:46 AM
To: Chris Allen
Subject: [External_Sender] NTR License Admin Errors
Attachments: NTR License Mark-up.pdf

Chris, please take a look at the attached, it appears there may have been some admin errors in the 
issuance.  Maybe we can discuss after the Bugs & Bunnies call? 
 
Thomas B. Silko 
Licensing Manager 
Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station 
Vallecitos Nuclear Center 
TSilko@northstar.com 
(802) 451-5354,  Ext 2506 (Work) 
(802) 258-8666 (Cell) 
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains privileged and confidential 
information intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity named on the e-mail. If the reader of 
this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system. Thank you.  


